From: Dennis Portnoy

To: CVillacorta@waterboards.ca.gov
Date: 4/28/2012 7:10 PM
Subject: public comment

It is good that there will be improvements made. However, what concerns me about this settlement is that
the company that actually caused the spill will not be paying for the improvements-instead, it appears that
the cost will fall on the rate payers?

Dennis Portnoy



